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 I, the undersigned, hereby certify that the scientific paper entitled “The role of 

Endoscopic Ultrasound in diagnosis of pancreatic cancer” is written in accurate, 

grammatically correct standard medical English.  

 To whom it may concern, 

 

 Juan J. Vila Costas, MD. 

Chief of Biliary and Pancreatic Diseases Unit. 

Endoscopy Unit. 

Complejo Hospitalario de Navarra. 

Pamplona. Spain. 


